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On behalf of UCO Industries, a not-for-profit Tier 1 supplier to Honda of North America, I
submit the following comments to the Ohio Power Siting Board regarding the Marysville
Connector project (case number: 19-2148).

UCO Industries operates a growing company along the US 33 Corridor, one of the fastest
growing corridors in the Midwest. Our company has natural gas service from Columbia Gas
but we are concerned that our future growth plans will be inhibited by a lack of additional gas
supply to this area. This not only impacts our company, but also the numerous other
companies that call this community home. We would like to see a long-term regional solution
to this capacity issue so our growth continues, allowing existing and new companies to add
jobs and investment to this vibrant community.

David Amerine, CEO
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